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October 24, 1957

Mr., Herbert L. Goldstein
104 South Tejon Street
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

Reference is made to the M. R. Voltz-R. L. Christian well in Section
13, Township 16 South, Range 66 West, which I visited with you last
August. As you will remember, you were to fill in the hole and notify
us so that the bonding company could be contacted and the bond re-
leased.

Please be advised that the bonding company has again contacted ue in
this regard,

We will appreciate your giving your immediate attention to this situa-
tion,

Yours very truly,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Wm. R. Smith, Chief Petroleum Engineer
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August 13, 1957

-0il and Gas Conservation
1162% Elate
Denver 4, Colorado

Attention : Mr. D. V. Rogers
Re: No. 1 Robert Christian Well

Dear Sir:

Responsive to your letter of August 12 relative to
the above, the undersigned wishes to inform you
he will be available and very happy to discuss the
situation with Mr. W. R. Smith.

If you will please advise me of the time of his
arrival in the Springs I will definetly make it a
point to be here.




